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Notice 
 

It is notified for the information of all the students of MA Urdu 4th semester that classes will 

commence on February 24, 2025. All students are directed to attend classes regularly as it is 

mandatory to have 75 percent attendance. Students who fall short of this attendance requirement 

will not be allowed to sit for the examinations. 
 

 

          

          

        Sd/ 

          Academic Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

No: F (MA_URDU) /KU/SC/25 

Dated: 19-02-2024 
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